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This week, in John 14:5-7, we see Jesus answer the burning 
question of the disciples with the affirmation that he is 
enough. He is the Way to the Father, the Truth upon which we 
can believe, and the Life that we need. Jesus is enough. 

Next week. Jesus will explain the closeness of his relationship 
with the Father, and what that means for those who follow 
Him, looking at John 14:8-14. 

Staff Holidays: Pastor Chris and Ally will be out of the office 
from Thursday, May 18th to Tuesday, May 23rd. Pastor Jim will 
be out of the office from Friday, May 26th to Wednesday, May 
31st. Pastor Jim, Pastor Chris, and Ally will all be out of the 
office from Thursday, June 1st to Saturday, June 3rd for the 
CBWC Assembly meeting in Calgary, AB.  

FBC STAFF & ELDERS 

FBC Church Staff 
Rev. Jim Galbraith 
Lead Pastor 
jim@fbcpa.net 

Pastor Chris Neudorf 
Youth and Worship 
chris@fbcpa.net 

Ally Neudorf—Office Assistant 
office@fbcpa.net 

Bobbi Bell—Bookkeeper  
finance@fbcpa.net 

FBC Elders 
Mark Sorell:  
Reach & Board Chair 
Tyler Klumpenhower:  
Equipping and Vice Chair 
Kate Mazurak:  
Stewardship & Secretary 
Timothy Heal :  
Property  
Barbara Cathcart:  
Nurture 
 

Love One Another…John 13:34 
Ministry Opportunities/Schedules 
Worship Team:  May 14—Pastor Chris’ Team 
   May 21—Corinne’s Team 
   May 28—Pastor Chris’ Team 
Power Point:  May 14—Lori   
   May 21—Don  
   May 28—Dan  
Sound Board:  May 14—Evan   
   May 21—Stuart  
   May 28—Terry  
Livestream:  May 14—Luke   
   May 21—Tina  
   May 28—Evan  
Coffee Time:   May 14—Wanda   
   May 21—Potluck 
   May 28—Barbara  
Greeters:  May 14—Olga   
   May 21—Bonnie  
   May 28—Barbara  
Kid’s Church:   May 14—David & Kayla  
   May 21—No Children’s Church 
   May 28—Dale and Corinne  

Upcoming Sermons 

Jesus is The Way AND the Truth AND The Life 
He is Enough: 

Scripture: John 14:5-7 
Speaker: Pastor Jim Galbraith 

 May 14th, 2023 

WELCOME TO FBC PRINCE ALBERT!  

New to FBC?  Here’s some information for you. 
On the backs of the chairs, we have communication cards 
you can use to ask questions, let us know you were here today, 
or even to write out a prayer request. You can give your 
completed card to one of our church leaders. 

Our infant/toddler room is located off the foyer for parents 
to use. Parents must stay with their children in the toddler 
room as there is no other supervision provided. Parents are 
encouraged to make sure that the toys are cleaned up and put 
away after the use of this room.  A mom’s nursing room also 
adjoins this room.  

Following the service, please feel free to spend time visiting 
with each other. Most Sundays, refreshments are available in 
the gymnasium. We hope you will feel welcome as you join us 
for church this morning! 



Health Needs: 
Ellen; Sarah; Darcy; Vern; Kim; 
Sally  

CBWC Heartland Churches: 
First Baptist Church Brandon 
(Brandon, MB); Andrew Lortie 
(Lead Pastor) 

Churches in our Community: 
Cornerstone Free Methodist 

Mission Partners:   
Canadian Baptists of Western 
Canada 

 

 

 

Community Organizations: 
Children’s Haven 

Families of FBC: 
Ellen;  
Stanley & Stella (Hanniel, 
Adele, Nathan, Adriel) 

Staff & Elders of FBC:  
Jim Galbraith (Lead) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Verse To Think About: 

Jesus answered, “I am the way and the truth and the life. No one 
comes to the Father except through me.—John 14:6 

This verse tells us that Jesus is all that we need to find our way 
to the Father. Not Jesus plus this or Jesus minus that. Simply 
Jesus; Jesus is enough.  

Everything we need, all that we believe, all that we do, must be 
anchored in Jesus. He is enough.—Pastor Jim 

FIRST THIS WEEK, MAY 15TH—21ST 
Monday  7:00 pm The Road A.A. Meeting 

Tuesday 7:00 pm Elders’ Meeting 

Wednesday  1:30 pm Seniors  Coffee Time 
  7:00pm FBC Bible Study 

Thursday 6:00 pm Northern Lights Al-Anon 

Friday  All Day  Office Closed 

Saturday 6:00 pm Ukrainian Fellowship 

Sunday  10:30 am  Worship Service 
  12:00 pm Potluck 
  2:00 pm Karen Service 
  6:00 pm JRAM Worship Service 

SCHEDULE FOR OFFICE & STAFF:  
Office hours: Monday to Friday 8:30 am to 12:30 pm. 
Pastoral staff may also be in the office in the afternoon please 
call ahead to see who’s in the building 306-764-5869. 
 

OUR PURPOSE IS TO REACH, TEACH, NURTURE, AND EQUIP PEOPLE TO EXALT JESUS AS LORD. 

HERE ARE SOME WAYS THAT YOU CAN JOIN IN ON WHAT GOD IS DOING HERE AT FIRST BAPTIST 

This Friday, May 19th, there is no youth group as Pastor Chris 
and Ally are away on holiday.  

Thank you church for your continued generosity towards the 
Serve fundraiser. We have officially surpassed our goal and are 
currently at $7,300. We still have a few more ’Youth for Hire’ 
projects left to complete before the end of June. Thank you! 

Our next congregational meeting is on Wednesday, May 
24th at 7:00 pm. We encourage members to attend as we 
will be voting in our new Elders, Treasurer, and Receipting 
Clerk (Correction). This meeting will be available through 
Zoom as well as in person, if you would like to be added to 
the Zoom email link list please contact Pastor Jim. Dockets 
are now available on the side table in the foyer.  

The Board of Elders is recommending Erica, Gerry, and 
Albert as our Elder-elect candidates. Also letting their 
names stand for ministry roles at FBC are Peter as Treasure 
and Debbie as Receipting Clerk (Title Correction). If you 
have any questions or concerns you may speak to one of 
our current Elders. 

Work Weekend: The Quest is inviting you to a work 
weekend Saturday, May 27th. You are invited to come Friday 
evening and stay overnight. All meals are included Saturday 
and the evening will be a time to relax and have a campfire. 
You may also stay Saturday night and we will provide a light 
breakfast Sunday morning. You will be responsible to clean 
your room if you stay. Families and individuals are all invited. 
We will be doing lots of cleaning, organizing and light 
maintenance work to get the property prepared for the 
summer. Please email director@questnet.ca to sign-up. 

Monthly Financial Update: April 2023 
  Revenue Expenses Balance 
April  $29,240.88 $25,817.99 $3,422.89 
YTD   $88,013.81 $95,809.58 $-7,795.77 
The May Benevolent offering will be allocated to The Quest 
for camper sponsorship.  

Upcoming Potluck: For May 21st the order is listed below. 
Last Name Begins With:                     Please Plan to Bring: 
A through G                                           A Dessert 
H through M                                          A Main Dish 
N through Z                                           A Salad or Veggie Dish 
Ultimately, please bring whatever you are able and/or 
comfortable bringing. We are just happy to have this time to 
fellowship with you all.  

Many thanks and words of appreciation have rolled through 
the church office in regards to the lovely care packages that 
have been created and sent out by the Wednesday seniors’ 
fellowship crew. A huge thank you to Barbara Cathcart for 
leading the charge on this project.  

mailto:director@questnet.ca

